
 

 

 
My Dear Friends in Christ, 
  
I want to extend my heartfelt  
congratulations to the teachers,  
administrators, students, and their families 
for their remarkable  
achievement in earning Blue Ribbon Sta-
tus. This milestone showcases what we 
can accomplish when we prioritize sup-

port for our educators and cultivate classroom environments  
grounded in Catholic values, ensuring that learning is accessi-
ble to every student. Your dedication and commitment truly 
make a difference! 

The National Blue Ribbon School award profoundly  
impacts St. Pius X Catholic School and our parish  
communities. It celebrates the hard work and dedication of 
our students, educators, and families, validating our collective 
pursuit of excellence.  

This recognition not only highlights our achievements but 
also strengthens our community’s commitment to high stand-
ards. It fosters a sense of pride and inspires us all to continue 
striving for success, reinforcing our shared values and moti-
vating us to support one another in our ongoing journey to-
ward excellence. 

I want to express my heartfelt  congratulations to all the stu-
dents, staff, and parents for their unwavering dedication to our 
students and for personalizing instruction to meet each  

individual’s unique needs and strengths. Your tireless efforts 
to help our students realize their potential and achieve their 
dreams is special. 

This milestone showcases what we can accomplish when we 
prioritize support for our educators and cultivate classroom 
environments grounded in Catholic values, ensuring that 
learning is accessible to every student. Your dedication and 
commitment truly make a  
difference!  
 
Our school is a true gem, and I couldn’t be more excited that 
it is receiving the recognition it so richly deserves. Thank you 
to Mrs. Beaudette and all she has done for the school. Thank 
you all for everything you do! 

See you at Mass! 
Fr. Francis 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

St. Pius X Catholic School Named Blue Ribbon School 2024  

Please keep Rod Hughes and his family in your 
prayers.  Above is a picture of Rod and Julie 
from his Declaration of Candidacy to the  
Diaconate with the Archbishop. 

On Saturday, October 5 
weather permitting, we will celebrate the 5pm Mass  
outside near the school playground. We will be bless-
ing pets at that Mass. Bring your favorite chair if you 
do not want to sit on a hard metal one. 


